
 

Foundation 2 newsletter 10-5-18 

 

Sunday 13 May is a school holiday. 
  

It is getting hotter! 

 

School Policy starting next week –  

No hat means no outside play. 

 

Please send in hats and water bottles 

everyday. 

  

 

 

Reminders: 

 

At Home 

  

Practise reading our tricky words 

and make some sentences. 

 

Perhaps even write your own 

story book to share in class. 

 
 

 Next week we are learning to: 

 

 Make sentences using phonics  

 Play sentence games  

 Make our own story books  

 Estimate sizes  

 Estimate numbers of objects  

 Count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s  

 Talk toys in past – what children used  

 Understand about Ramadan  

 Weave using different materials  

Top tip: 

Practice phonics using the games on 

www.phonicsplay.co.uk  

 

A look back at our week  

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/

